
From: Gordon Mize <gmize@aqmd.gov> 

Subject: RE: Responses to Questions on Mt SAC EIRs 

Date: July 20, 2016 at 11:30:23 AM MDT 

To: Fred Greve <fred@greveandassociates.com> 

Hi Fred, 

Thank you for responding to my e-mail questions. 

I have looked at the cites mentioned in the from the DSEIR. I also see the wording and the CO hotspots 
analysis discussion on pages 166-167. We might recommend in our comments is that the Olympic Trials 
applicable criteria regional and localized significance threshold emissions should be included, i.e., 
broken out and presented separately in the Final DSEIR. The reason for this is that the Olympic Trials is a 
unique and separate activity as pointed out in the project description that is expected to draw an 
estimated 20,000 daily visitors during that 8-10 day period. Besides vendor, maintenance and support 
traffic, this would involve passenger vehicles including carpools, as well as buses and shuttles for the 
participants and visitors. This will give the general public and other interested parties a feel for those 
impacts compared to the applicable thresholds of significance. 

Gordon 

mailto:gmize@aqmd.gov
mailto:fred@greveandassociates.com

